
El Dorado County wants help
with mental health
The Mental Health Division of the El Dorado County Health and
Human  Services  Agency  wants  input  on  the  county’s  Mental
Health  Services  Act  (MHSA)  Programs  Plan  for  fiscal  year
2014-15.

Community members may provide input via email or at one of the
community meetings this month or in March.

MHSA’s primary focus is on the unserved and underserved. MHSA
looks at the needs of all ages.

Copies of previous MHSA Plans, as well as upcoming community
meeting dates and times, can be found online.

For  more  information  about  MHSA  or  the  plan,  call  (530)
621.6340.
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